
★	 Vote by Mail: When you know in advance or think that you may be  
	 unable to vote on Election Day, you can vote by absentee ballot. You must  
	 apply for an absentee ballot through your election clerk. Most will allow  
	 you to download the application from their web site. Absentee ballots  
	 must be mailed back to the election clerk five days prior to the election.  
	 Voting by mail runs from February 6th through March 13th.

★	 Early Voting: Any registered voter may vote early. There are multiple  
	 locations throughout each county at which to vote early. For exact  
	 locations and hours, contact your local election authority or call the IFI  
	 office for more information. Early voting runs from March 3rd through  
	 March 15th. Identification is required.

★	 Grace Period Voting: Grace-period voting is available to individuals  
	 who were unable to register to vote or changed their address prior to  
	 the close of registration (28 days prior to an election).  
	 The grace period for registration is from the 27th  
	 through the 3rd day prior to an election. 

★	 Election Day: On March 18th polls are open  
	 from 6 a.m. - 7 p.m.

Primary Election – March 18th

We Have No Excuse!

If you are a citizen of the United States, 
you have a responsibility to participate 

in the political process by voting. Millions 
of people around the world do not have the gift 
of self-government. We should strive to be good 
stewards of this gift.

As Christians, we have a responsibility to ensure that we elect people of good 
character who will work to promote good and oppose bad public policy.  Voting 
affords an opportunity to bring truth to the public square: namely, respect for 
the dignity of all human life and the promotion of Judeo-Christian values.

We have no good reason not to vote in the upcoming primary election. Voting 
has never been as easy and convenient as it is now.

www.IllinoisFamily.org
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